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January 15, 2023



SACRAMENT MEETING
January 15, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bro. Jerry Cobb

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matt Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…105
Master, the Tempest is Raging

Invocation

Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…186
Again We Meet around the Board

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament

Bro. Bryan Holiday

Intermediate Hymn…35
For the Strength of the Hills

Bro. Tom Ebersole
of the High Council

Closing Hymn…124
Be Still, My Soul

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
The week ending Jan 21 - B. Burrow, Rodriques, Gazi
The week ending Jan 28 - Michael Hatch, Pack, Ellis
The week ending Feb 04 - Shaw, Bob Nelson, S&J Miller, Wheeler

Priesthood & Relief Society - January 22nd. “And They
Sought to See Jesus Who He Was” - James McConkie III
CFM - “We Have Found the Messiah” - John 1

Sunday School Lesson Jan 15th - “We Have Come to
Worship Him” As you read Matthew 2 and Luke 2, pay attention to
any spiritual insights you receive. The study ideas in this outline can
help you identify important and relevant principles in these chapters.
Matthew 2; Luke 2

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

A special message from Jamie Hansen regarding Vineyard Pruning assignment.
There is a special theme to this years vineyard service and it comes from fact that
this is the final year of our Thompson Seedless Vineyard. It comes from The Book
of Mormon, Jacob chapter 5:71,76 & 77.
71 – “And the Lord of the Vineyard said unto them: For behold Go to and labor in
the vineyard, with your might. For behold this is the last time that I shall
nourish my vineyard; for the end is nigh at hand, and the season speedily
cometh; and if ye labor with your might with me ye shall have joy in the fruit which
I shall lay up unto myself against the time which will soon come.”
76 – “…and for the last time have I nourished my vineyard, and pruned it and
dunged it; wherefore I will lay up unto mine own self of the fruit”
77 – “… And then cometh the end; and my vineyard will I cause to be burned
with fire.”
"Pruning can take place anytime now, and needs to be completed by 28 January
2023. We are anticipating that all Wards will complete all of their Pruning & tying of
their assigned Ward rows. If you wait til the last Saturday in January, yes it may be
difficult to complete your assignment. We ask you to announce in your meetings this
Sunday that all individuals & families, Quorums & groups that have a desire to come
and prune to please come and do so.
With all the fervor of my heart, let us make this final year of the old Vineyard the
most spiritually rewarding of all. That the Lord may lay up fruit (of our lives) unto
Himself. Your brother in service, Jamie
Jamie Hansen, Farm Manager, LDS Ranch - Madera Raisin Vineyard


